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26/06/2019  08:09:442019/2802/A OBJ C Leavenworth 

Bakali

We strongly object to the illuminated sign at first floor level. It is not appropriate in a conservation area or on a 

residential street. The plaque at street level is more than sufficient. I am not sure the reason for illumination if 

the owners have agreed to turn it off at night. Why have illumination at all.
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